



WRITTEN COMPREHENSION

READING

THE FUTURE OF NATURE



Mother Nature is changing quickly due to human activities. Deforestation, pollution, and climate change are harming the environment. Many species of animals and plants are disappearing because their habitats are being destroyed. If we do not take care of our planet, the air, water, and soil will become more polluted, making life difficult for humans and animals. However, scientists and activists are working hard to find solutions to these problems.

In the future, we will see big changes in nature, both positive and negative. If we continue to harm the environment, global temperatures will rise, causing extreme weather events like hurricanes and wildfires. However, if we use renewable energy, recycle more, and protect forests and oceans, we can help nature recover. New technologies, like electric cars and vertical farming, could reduce pollution and make cities greener. Everyone, including young people, can play a role in protecting the environment by making small changes in daily life.

Education and action are key to saving nature. Schools, governments, and companies need to work together to create a more sustainable world. People can learn how to take care of the planet by planting trees, reducing waste, and using eco-friendly products. If we act now, future generations will be able to enjoy clean air, fresh water, and diverse wildlife. The future of nature depends on the choices we make today.

COMPREHENSION QUESTIONS

A) ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS WITH SIMPLE PHRASES FROM THE TEXT.

- 1) What is harming nature the most?
- 2) What is one effect of climate change?
- 3) What can help nature recover?
- 4) Who can help protect the environment?
- 5) What will happen if we don't take care of the environment?

B) ARE THESE STATEMENTS TRUE OR FALSE?

- 6) Building coal power plants and more highways are examples of nature-friendly technology.
- 7) Recycling more is a little change that people can make to protect the environment.

8) Schools, governments and companies need to work together and build more factories to protect the planet.

9) The main message of the text is that technology will solve all problems.

C) FIND IN THE TEXT.

10) A synonym of: "injuring" (paragraph 1)

11) A word meaning: "people who campaign to bring about political or social change" (paragraph 2)

12) The opposite of: "drop" (paragraph 2)

13) A word meaning: "able to be maintained at a certain rate or level" (paragraph 3)

14) A synonym of: "debris, rubbish" (paragraph 3)